

2025

Dear Parents.

Home / School Connection:

Please make sure all daily items are labeled. If something is not labeled we will kindly do it. (Please label morning and afternoon snacks as well) ** Please send in a family photo if you haven't already**

Back to school Picnic

Saturday, September 6th from 11am-1pm Join us at the LPP West campus for food trucks, music, raffles, and fun! Family and friends are welcome!

Illness:

To help prevent the spread of germs, please encourage your child to wash their hands of ten and to cough/sneeze into their elbow. Please remember if your child has had a fever of 100 degrees or more, the student should stay home for 48 hours after the temperature returns to normal without medication. If your child has vomited or had diarrhea, he/she should also stay home until 24 hours after the last episode. If a child comes to school with 2 or more cold like symptoms they will be sent home. So, please if you see your child is displaying cold like symptoms please do not aive them medication and send them to school. Remember many of them can tell us if they had yummy or not so yum my medicine. By limiting the exposure of the germs in the school, we can hope to have a healthy school year.

Scholastics Books

Ready to discover the characters and stories your kids love? With expertly curated selections, plus the chance for your teacher to earn rewards for the classroom with every order, Scholastic Book Clubs is here for you all year long to boost your kid's reading fandom and maybe even create moments of quality time you can share together!

If you decide to place an order, you can do that through our class ordering page. Your books will arrive at school about 10 days after I submit our classroom order.

Family Order Due Date: 09/30/2025

Shop Our Class Page: https://orders.scholastic.com/323JQG

Class code: 323JQG

Friendship fruit Salad

On Wednesday, September 17th we are doing our Friendship Fruit Salad. We kindly ask that everyone sends in their child's favorite store-bought fruit. We will put our fruits into a big bowl to represent our kindness, caring words, sharing, hugs, and various other elements that make a "Happy Fruit Salad Community." What a delicious way to demonstrate how our unique individuality can combine with others' characteristics to make a strong community! We ask that all fruit is brought in by Tuesday the 16th.

Parents Night Out

Friday September 12th from 6–9pm

Enjoy a night out while your child has fun with glow in the dark games, crafts, face painting, dancing, movie and pizza! Sign up today on our website!

UPCOMING EVENTS:

September 1st
TLC Closed for Labor Day

September 6th

Back to school picnic @ East Campus from 11am-1pm

September 12th

Parents Night Out @ East Campus from 6-9pm

<u>September 17th</u> Friendship Fruit Salad

September 30th
Scholastic Book Orders Due

<u>Tasty Lunch Boxes School</u> <u>Lunch Menu</u>

If you are interested in this lunch option please
Visit
www.tastylunchboxes.com.

When prompted, please use our school password: 258.